
 MGA Kindergarten Connections  

Homework Study Sheet for: 
October 1-5

Bible Lesson and Memory Verse:
“Seek the Kingdom of God above all else, and he will give you everything you 
need.”  Luke 12:31 

We are reading stories from the Old Testament.
Math:
Parents, please continue to help us with our numbers. By now we should 
know what the numbers 1-10 look like. And we should be able to write 
these numbers. Start with numbers 1-5 and work up. We  need to be able 
to do one to one correspondence using these numbers. (counting objects 
like: blocks, pennies, toothpicks, etc.) We also need to continue learning 
the days of the week and the months of the year in and out of order. . . 
learning the words before, after, and in-between. Remember to have your 
child follow through on 2-3 step instructions. For example: Put on your 
coat and get your backpack then meet me at the front door.
Language Arts:
We are studying the letter “D”. It’s sound is made by putting the tip of 
your tongue at the roof of your mouth and as you voice the sound you 
open your mouth slightly. Have your child feel his/her throat and mouth 
as she/he sounds the letter “D”. Look for things around the house that 
begin with this letter. Go over the letters we have studied: S,T,B,F,R. 
Make sure your child can identify these, make their sound and write 
them. These are “good guy” letters because they say their sound. Please 
continue to have your child write his/her name. “Rr” is a hard sound for 
some of us. Please really practice this sound.  WE DO NOT KNOW HOW TO 
RHYME! Please, please work on this. Read poetry or books with rhyme 
and talk about which words rhyme.  
Science and Social Studies:
We will continue our unit on growth: plant growth and harvest. 
October 2  is our trip to City Hall and the Sheriffs office. All permission 
slips and money is in.... this is just a reminder. We go to the Play in 
Riverside on October 16.  October 24 is our trip to the Pumpkin Farm. 
We will have our Pumpkin Day on Friday, October 26. Thank you for 
your continued help and support. Have a great week!


